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American TCB 
6731 Whittier Ave 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA 22101 
USA 
 
 
         December 18, 2005 

 

 

Subject:   Application for Class II Permissive Change of the Compact Flash Module,  
FCC ID:R5Y-EZWFM04 

 
 
 
Dear Gentlemen, 
 
Please find attached our application for Class II Permissive Change of the Compact Flash Module,  
FCC ID:R5Y-EZWFM04, prepared in accordance with FCC Rules, part 2. The module is installed within 
Lipman’s point of sale terminal. The only change versus original approval is embedded antenna of 1 dBi 
gain, manufactured by MARS Antennas.  

The grantee (EAZIX Inc.) authorization letter with permission to make change included in Application 
documents.  

The product testing and this application for certification were performed by Hermon Laboratories, which is 
listed by FCC (Registration Numbers 90623, 90624).  
Hermon Labs responsible person is Mr. Alex Usoskin, CEO, tel: 011 972 4628 8001,  
fax:011 972 4628 8277, e-mail:mail@hermonlabs.com. 
Please send an invoice to Hermon Labs. 

We hope this application satisfies your requirements. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Avi Galili 
Director, R&D Products  
Lipman Electronic Engineering Ltd. 

 
 
 

 


